
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 

(ADMN. GENERAL BRANCH) 

 

F.No. 222/SCS/PF/2022/SCA(G/S) 

Dated: 06th May, 2023 

 

CIRCULAR 

 This is to inform all the concerned that the Registry has taken various 

measures to make the entry & exit into the Supreme Court premises for the 

differently abled persons friendly. Such measures include tactile path (for use of 

visually impaired persons) on the road of the Supreme Court premises, earmarked 

car parking in front of Gate C-In and D-In etc. However, it has come to notice that 

the vehicles are being parked on the tactile paths and on the space earmarked for 

parking of vehicles by the differently abled persons. 

 

 In order to have an unhindered and convenient movement for the differently 

abled persons in the Supreme Court premises, the Competent Authority has 

directed that no vehicle(s) be parked on the tactile path and/or in the earmarked car 

parking for differently abled persons in front of C-In Gate and D-In Gate. 

 

Sd/-                

(Mahesh T. Patankar) 

Additional Registrar (AG) 

To, 

 

1. The Hony. Secretary, SCBA. 

2. The Hony. Secretary, SCAORA. 

3. The Additional Registrar, Security. 

4. The DCP, Supreme Court Security. 

5. All concerned. 


